
Fellow Oregonians,  
Greetings from the beautiful Oregon coast. I write to simply ask that SB978 be allowed to die a dignified 
death. Why must gun owners be punished for society's misfits? All of the gun owners that I know are 
very safe and responsible citizens. Why do we get profiled along with gang bangers and others who have 
forfeited their right due to their poor choices? You don't have to "do something", especially if it is 
wrong. Do the right thing and say no to the outside money pushing this attack. Kill this piece of garbage, 
and focus on Oregon's real issues. 
Thank you. 
Matt Schmidt 
Coos Bay 
 


